
Framing Learning 
in the 

Classroom



There is no national guidance from 
the government as to how schools 
should assess and track pupil 
progress. It is up to each individual 
school to decide how to develop its 
own system.

 Holbrook have chosen a tracking 

system called FLiC which stands for 

Framing Learning in the Classroom



 It is a system developed especially for the 

National Curriculum. 

 It has been designed by teachers for teachers. 

 Teachers can easily assess children on individual 

objectives within the year group and then track 

their progress throughout the year

 The data can then be effectively analysed and used 

to inform where intervention, support and further 

challenge are needed

Video clip

https://flicassessment.wordpress.com/


 Children will work on the objectives for 
their year group, taken from the 
statutory National Curriculum, with the 
aim of meeting age related expectations 
by the end of the year or phase

 Teachers will make assessments against 
key objectives as part of the 
assessment process

 Teachers will track progress towards 
expected outcomes, identifying 
individuals or groups who are not on 
track to meet age related expectations



 Some children, such as those with special 

educational needs, may be working from 

pre-key stage, or a different year group’s 

end of year expectations. Interventions 

are put in place for those children who 

require additional support.

 For those children who meet the end of 
year expectations, the teachers will 
provide a range of learning opportunities 
that offer greater depth and breadth of 
understanding specific to their year 
group.



 Developing (YELLOW) - those who are working towards an objective

 Secure (GREEN) – those who have mastered an objective

 Deep (BLUE) – those who have deepened or embedded an objective

 Not met (PINK) – those children that have not met an objective yet 

that has been taught

 Personal (PURPLE) – those SEN children who will not be working on 
their year group objectives

FLiC is customisable and these are the colours that 
Holbrook have chosen to use:



 Parents will receive a FLiC report at the end of 
each academic year.

 This will outline where their child is for each 
objective for all subjects in the National 
Curriculum.

 This information will also be passed on to the 
next class teacher, to inform them of where 
each individual child is.


